
SHNORHALI ARMENIAN SCHOOL’s 

BACK TO SCHOOL Fun Event and Book Fair 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Welcome Back! We are looking forward to an outstanding 
2023-2024 academic year. To make the journey fun and to 
give students an opportunity to create new bonds with 
their Armenian classmates, the Shnorhali School 
administration is inviting all children in the community to 
participate in a fun BACK to SCHOOL event on Sunday, 
September 24

th
, from 2:00 – 4:00 pm at the cultural hall 

of the St. Mary Armenian Church. 

If you haven’t done so, please register your child to attend 
Shnorhali Armenian School by visiting Shnorhali School 
Registration Form 

We are asking all parents to consider joining the School 
Board and our volunteer team. We have to build a strong 
school community to provide a safer, and more improved 
learning environment for our children. Our children will 
only benefit from your participation. Your presence in their 
school life will amplify their self-confidence, improve self-
esteem, and enhance their desire for academic 
participation. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdFn2Vv5r_r8YIYZ9kdTjinoislEDsbxjZI37_xlWMH_WTH-A/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdFn2Vv5r_r8YIYZ9kdTjinoislEDsbxjZI37_xlWMH_WTH-A/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

